
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2019        
 
CONTACT: Rob Morosi, MDOT Office of Communications, 248-483-5107 
           MorosiR@Michigan.gov  
  

MDOT to host open house on 
I-75 modernization project segment 3 

 
WHAT: 
An open house-style meeting to inform the public on the upcoming construction on Segment 3 of 
the I-75 modernization project. Segment 3 is located between 8 Mile and 13 Mile roads.        
 
WHO:  
Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) staff 
Residents and interested stakeholders    
 
WHEN: 
Thursday, July 18, 2019 
4 - 7 p.m.  
 
WHERE: 
Madison Heights Public Library 
240 W. 13 Mile Road 
Madison Heights, MI 48071 
 
Accommodations can be made for persons with disabilities and limited English-speaking 
ability. Large print materials, auxiliary aids or the services of interpreters, signers, or 
readers are available upon request. Please call 517-335-4381 to request at least seven days 
before meeting date. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
MDOT staff will share details on the 2019 construction schedule, including constructing 
temporary widenings, median crossovers and overpass work starting in August. Long-term plans 
for segment 3 will be presented for this portion of the modernization project, which is scheduled 
to be complete in 2023. 
 
Segment 3 will improve safety and mobility by modernizing 5.5 miles of I-75 through the 
communities of Royal Oak, Hazel Park, and Madison Heights. 
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When you see barrels, people are fixing your roads. Drive like you work here. 

www.Michigan.gov/WorkZoneSafety 
 

www.twitter.com/MDOT_MetroDet | www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT  www.youtube.com/MichiganDOT 
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